
Childhood Nasal Flu Programme Reception to Year 6
The Immunisation Team will be at school in November. It is important that you consent or decline the flu vaccination via the online consent form. A failure to do this will result in further contact from the Immunisation Team to ensure that you have received the offer of vaccination. The vaccination is a quick and simple spray up the nose.
If your child is asthmatic the Immunisation Team require you to complete a paper consent form. This is due to recent changes to the assessment criteria for those children with asthma which they are unable to update on their online system this year. A paper copy will be sent home only for those children known to school that have asthma.
Giving consent 
Due to COVID -19 Calton Primary are not offering paper copies of the consent form (except for those children with asthma).
Please could we ask that parents/carers use the online option (one per child). You can access the online form using the link or by scanning the QR code on the NHS letter attached.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any queries or would like any further information please contact the Immunisation team on 0300 421 8140.


